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THE END OF AN
ERA...

The FATHERHOOD project has

been finally completed, and we are

more than happy to announce its

final steps and actions!

Let's have a look at the recent

news, meetings, and outcomes!

THE FINAL PROJECT MEETING IN
ICELAND!

The final project meeting took place in Iceland at the premises of the lead

organisation. All partners were present and discussed the process done so far

and the final steps before the completion of the project. Additionally, a debate

about the final online conference, the finalisation of the training material, and

the online platform which will host the teaching material was done!

 All partners had the opportunity to catch up since the last meeting and some

time for networking! 
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  GAP analysis                  a comparative report of the father needs among partner countries

  The training material                details & advice for healthy relationships among kids &parents

  The learning platform               you may find the training material here. 

   The videos                   Interviews with fathers and stakeholders
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THE CONSORTIUM
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Any questions, ideas, or comments?
Find us on       https://www.facebook.com/Fatherhood-Project-107608101588312/
& on           https://www.linkedin.com/company/80685672 

 
Or visit our official website:  https://fatherhoodproject.eu/ 

THE OUTPUTS IN A NUTSHELL...

THE FINAL ONLINE CONFERENCE....
Before the end of the project, a final conference in a hybrid

mode took place in March 2023.  The event was streamed

online through Zoom. In cooperation with An Cosan, Quasar

organized this event and hosted local people in person at

their premises to watch the live streaming. On the other

hand, ACP, Einurd & Growth Coop attended online, and each

organization hosted a local speaker (fathers & stakeholders). 

The objective was to promote all project activities and

outputs and give partners the opportunity to receive

feedback for the material produced during the project life. 

This event also allowed the opportunity to promote it to the

peer fathers involved and facilitated an open discussion on

fatherhood, summing up participants’ ideas and

suggestions. 
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